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 Charles Marks OBJ2016/2910/P 22/06/2016  15:39:45 I wish to object to the proposed development at 317 Finchley Road.

The building is totally out of character with the surrounding buildings in both height and design.  The 

architect's comparison to the height of the JW3 building takes no regard of either the other buildings in 

the direct vicinity nor the fact that the JW3 building is about 100m away UP A HILL!  Trying to imply 

that the proposed building is no taller than JW3 is just a lie - it is much taller from ground level. 

There is no indication of the amount of "affordable" homes to be included which make it impossible to 

judge at this stage.  There should be no less than 50% affordable housing included in the proposal.

The proposal breaches a number of the terms of the local Neighbourhood Plan.

The proposed design overall is completely out of keeping with the surrounding buildings and needs to 

be re-considered too.
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